
Priory School 
(Foundation) 

Orchard Avenue, Slough, Berkshire, SL1 6HE 
www.prioryschool.com 

Head teacher: Mrs H Foster 
 
 

Contact: Telephone: 01628 600300 
office@prioryschool.com 

   

Dear Parent/Carer        18th March 2025 

Paid After School Clubs Summer 1– w/c Wednesday 23rd April – w/e Thursday 22nd May 2025 

Most clubs will run for 5 weeks, but because of Bank Holidays & an inset day Mondays clubs will on run for 3 
sessions and Tuesday clubs will run for 4 sessions.  All clubs run from 3:15pm – 4.15pm.  Please be advised that clubs 
are non-refundable.    

Day Club Year 
Group 

Number 
 Of Weeks 

Cost 

Monday Mixed Football                             25 spaces 1 - 2 3 £11.25 
Boys Football                               25 Spaces 5 - 6 3 £11.25 
Girls Netball                                  25 Spaces 3 - 6 3 £11.25 
Yoga                                                20 spaces 1 - 6 3 £11.25 

Tuesday Boys Football                               25 Spaces 3 - 4 4 £15.00 
Art Club                                          20 Spaces 4 - 6 4 £16.00 
Chess Club                                      20 Spaces 3 - 6 4 £15.00 
Gymnastics                                    12 Spaces 1 - 3 4 £17.00 
Break Dance                                  20 Spaces 1 - 4 4 £15.00 

Wednesday 
Girls Football                               25 Spaces 3 - 6 5 £18.75 
Bhangra Dance                            16 Spaces 1 - 6 5 £18.75 
Fencing                                           20 Spaces 3 - 6 5 £40.00 

Thursday Book & a Biscuit                          12 Spaces 1 -3 5 £18.75 
Tennis                                              20 Spaces 3 - 6 5 £18.75 
Computer Coding                        20 Spaces 3 - 6 5 £42.50 
Gymnastics                                    12 Spaces 4 - 6 4 £21.00 
Art Club                                          20 Spaces 1 - 3 5 £20.00 

 

Please can you inform us before booking if your child has any specific needs (i.e. has EHCP or SEN needs), this is 
important to ensure that the correct supervision is in place. 

If your child is taking a KS2 football club shin pads are essential and football boots (no metal studs) are highly 
recommended, KS1 will just need PE Kit and trainers. 

Please book on Arbor, due to the financial year end these will be released on 4th April 2025 at 8.00am and bookings 
will close on 16th April 2025 at 8.00am, to allow us to compile registers.  

Some clubs have very limited numbers so these will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  If your payment is 
accepted on ParentPay, this is confirmation that your child has a place on the club requested we also keep a waiting 
list and if a space becomes available the next person on the list will be contacted.   

Children need to be collected promptly.  If you are late this may affect your child being able to attend future clubs. 

If you are driving, for the safety of the children, please use the Visitors’ Car Park and walk round; do not use the Staff 
carpark when collecting your child(ren). 

IMPORTANT 
We will assume that all children will be collected unless we are advised that they can walk home alone. 
 

Yours faithfully 

School Office 

http://www.parentpay.com/

